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Comments: I am writing this comment in support for this project. As an avid land user in this area, it is very

obvious the forest is loosing its health. The biggest indicator of this is the reduction in game and non game

species. The habitat is just not there for animals to thrive. The lack of diversity is not acceptable. The forest does

not follow the Forest Plan, and I encourage you to implement the Alternative that gets us closest to back on track

with the Forest Plan. If nothing is done, the forest health continues to decline as it gets older and older. We

cannot allow this to happen. I encourage you to keep this project at a large landscape size so that this NEPA

would cover many areas, and ideally prevent the need for MORE paper work / NEPAs in order to get stuff done.

There is strong, strong support for these types of habitat-creating projects among many Forest Users. 


